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November 6, 1973 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, PA 

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora: 

Thank you for your very good letter of Noveiriber 1. I am very sorry that it 
vas not possible for you to read the manuscript of my translation of Zúbiri's 
Sobre la esenca. I would have felt more secure and been able to discuss 
certain problems with you as I did not have the opportunlty to do with the 
actual reader. 

I fully appreciate the reasons why you cannot yourself untertake to read 
the manuscript with a view to improving the translation. I know how very 
busy you must be. I wonder whether through your wide acquaintance with 
persons with Spanish language background and knowledge in philosophy you 
might suggest someone who might be inclined to undertake this task with me. 
If you could do that I would be deeply appreciative indeed. 

Thanking you again for your kindness in this matter and hoping for a reply 
fíom you which might be helpful in locating such a collaborator, I remain, 

Very sincerely yours, 
/ • 

A. Robert CaponigA ) 
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